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Guidelines for Safe End-of-Year Academic Departmental Celebrations 

Many departments and groups have end-of-year celebrations, and these guidelines should be followed 
to protect the health of the Wabash community.   

For large groups, consider virtual celebrations. Food and/or other celebratory materials can be grab 
and go and then members of the group can meet on Zoom. 

For smaller groups, in-person gatherings are okay in Yellow and Blue campus color conditions under 
the following conditions: 

• Keep groups as small as possible, and seat people who are already close contacts (roommates)
together.

• Outdoors is better than indoors.

• Wear masks when not actively eating or drinking.

• Meet for the minimum time required for the activity.

• If there is seating, keep it physically spaced.

Safe food service: 

• Individually packaged is preferred.

• Food that is not individually packaged should be served by someone wearing a mask and 
gloves, and utensils should be used as much as possible.

• No refills into used cups or plates. 

Questions? 

• Contact the Healthy Campus Task Force


